

The Red House 135 Station Road Impington, Cambridge CB24 9NP, UK

t. +44 (0) 1223 233971 f. +44 (0) 1223 232876 e. secretariat@iwc.int www.iwc.int

> RJL/JAC/32392 03 January 2018

Circular Communication to Commissioners, Contracting Governments and Members of the Scientific Committee

IWC.ALL.311

## **Rebecca Lent - New IWC Executive Secretary**

The purpose of this Circular is to confirm that I am now in post, learning more about the IWC and the busy agenda for the remaining intersessional period and next Commission meeting. I would like to thank the Secretariat staff for their very warm welcome and I look forward to working with you all. I am certain you will all join me in thanking Kate Wilson for her excellent service as Interim Secretary over the past six months.

I can be contacted at <a href="mailto:rebecca.lent@iwc.int">rebecca.lent@iwc.int</a> or via <a href="mailto:secretariat@iwc.int">secretariat@iwc.int</a>.

Dr Rebecca Lent Executive Secretary

Kebecca hent

c.c. Accredited observers to the IWC